
 

Upcoming Tres Dias Weekends 

 FALL 
 Men's #53 • October 8-11, 2015, 
 John Blackwell, Rector 
 
 Women's #53 • October 22-25, 2015 
 Cathy Corredor, Rector 
 
 
 SPRING 
 Men's #54 • April 1-7, 2016 
 Bruce King, Rector 
  
 Women's #54 • April –21-24, 2016 
 Paula Marshall, Rector 
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 Come Vote for the Incoming Secretariat Members  
                at the June Sequela  

 
Food Couple - Casty & Deana Hobbs 
Fourth Day Couple - Lee & Theresa Williams
Men’s Leader - Buzz Stephens 
Spiritual Director - Scott Alvis 
 

These new members will not officially take on their position’s duties until January 2016; they 

are elected six months in advance according to the Tres Dias By-Laws.  This gives them an 

opportunity to shadow those who will be rotating off the secretariat in December 2015, to 

learn the details and responsibilities of their new positions.  They are also  encouraged to 

attend to begin attending the Secretariat meeting during this time.  The secretariat of North 

Florida Tres Dias, Inc. is elected from the membership of the Community to administer and 

manage the affairs of the Community.  The purpose of the Secretartiat is to carry on the day 

to day operations of the community with the primary objective to plan, guide, execute, review 

and evaluate all activities related to the conduct of the Tres Dias experience. Positions of the 

Secretariat each serve a three-year term and the Secretariat positions are divided into three 

classes. Elections are held for the offices of one third (4 positions) of the classes every 

year.  Any Pescadores active within the Tres Dias Community and meeting the qualifications 

indicated in sections 6.3,6.6 and 6.9 of the By-Laws is eligible for nomination to a Secretartiat 

position. 

Our Community will be sending representatives to the 

International Secretariat in July and October, 2015 to 

offset expenses. There will be a basket at the Sequela 

where you can make a donation as you feel led.  This is 

an opportunity for our community to be heard and to 

receive further insight helpful to the way our community 

functions. 

 
 

Please Bring a Covered Dish or Dessert 


